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the state board of education
meeting in anchorage on jan-
uary 24 this month is regarded
as an important gathering by the
native people in that many native
leaders will be invited to take
part

the conference was requested
by the executive committee of
the education meeting in sitka
last month that was conducted
by the members of the alaska
congressional delegation and
which was co chaired by con-
gressman howard W pollock and
sen mike gravel

the state board of education
was requested to meet with the
native leaders to discuss the re-
gional high school concept prior
to 1969 state legislative session

one of the reasons for hold-
ing the conference at that time
is that many of the legislators
will be traveling throuhg anch-
orage and would be able to
attend the conference

the bureau of indian affairs
is also holding an education
workshop during the week of
the conference

all representatives of native
associations who attended the
sitka conference have been in-
cluded in the invitations

the conference will be held
at the captain cook hotel on
january 24 at 930 ama m


